
From: Jane Schloth
To: City Council
Subject: Against backyard encampments
Date: Monday, January 23, 2017 9:13:56 AM

Hello
I am from Hillwood neighborhood of Shoreline and want to share with the council my disapproval of allowing
 backyard encampments.
Thank you
Sincerely,
Jane Schloth
198th & 3rd
206-629-5949

Sent from my iPhone

mailto:jschloth@me.com
mailto:Council@shorelinewa.gov

